Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
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Superintendent
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 069 ,S.2022 FEB 2 8 2022

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 061, s. 2022
(Virtual Orientation on Enhanced Monitoring, Evaluation and Adjustment Processes)

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Administrative Officer V
All Concerned

1. This Office announces that the conduct of the Virtual Orientation on Enhanced
Monitoring, Evaluation and Adjustment (MEA) Processes to all participants is
scheduled on March 1, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. via Microsoft Teams.

2. For more information, please contact JONALYN A. DELA CERNA, SEPS - School
Management Monitoring and Evaluation Unit @ 4710 - 192.

3. Widest dissemination of this memorandum is highly desired.
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